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December 29, 2014 
 

VIA EMAIL ONLY: 
tburtness@gmail.com 

 
Mr. Thomas Burtness PE 
Burtness Engineering Services 
2195 Wagon Trail Road 
White Heath, IL  61884 
 
 RE: Belz Construction Services 
  Our File No.  14-379MN 
 
Dear Tom: 
 
I am writing this letter to you to thank you for the work you performed on behalf of my client in 
Memphis.  I was highly impressed with your organization and your ability to get to the meat of the 
issue as expeditiously as possible.  I was equally impressed by your ability, while present on site, to 
work with our other experts.  In fact, you were a leader on site and others looked to you for 
answering questions and leading the charge.  I will hope to have a case in the future in which to use 
your services again.  I would recommend you to others and would be pleased to speak to any such 
person to provide a recommendation.   
 
       Sincerely, 
 

       Ed Wallis 
 
       EDWIN E. WALLIS III 
       ewallis@gwtclaw.com 


